Southern Illinois University at Carbondale
Carbondale, Illinois 62901

College of Technical Careers

MEMORANDUM

TO: Harry G. Miller, Dean

College of Technical Careers /
FROM: William A. Keim, Director<%;k;%Q24%ﬁ,v4£??¢é§£pv1/’

Division of Graphic CommunIcations

DATE: December 12, 1988
SUBJECT: Naming of CTC Dean's Office

It has come to my attention that there is a suggestion being
made to name the Dean's administrative area the "E.J. Simon

Suite."

I would like to go on record as fully supporting the idea.
Naming this area the "E.J. Simon Suite" would not only honor
Dr. Simon, but would be a living reminder to those of us who
follow and continue to be inspired by the vision of this
educational leader.

I believe that testimony of this sort is an important aspect
of University tradition, and I feel strongly that in so
honoring Dr. Simon we, in the College of Technical Careers,
can extend the tradition in a meaningful way.
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